Squirrel Hill Restaurant

Being Remodeled

Of interest to Pittsburghers is the

complete remodeling of the Abrams

and Friedman, one of Squirrel Hill’s
outstanding restaurants.

Started five years ago by Mr.
Sammy Abrams and Mr. Eugene
Friedman this restaurant has devel-
oped into a highly successful and
popular eating spot. Always crowd-
ed, the rooms yet maintain a quiet
intimate atmosphere, and courteous
and efficient service is their motto.

Here amidst this quiet and refined
atmosphere you may enjoy food that
has been carefully prepared and is
always of the best quality. Meals are
moderately priced and the menu of-
fers a wide and diversified choice.

When completed there will be a new
tap room and delicatessen department
which will be separated from the
Restaurant proper. Kosher style

meals and delicatessen are their spe-
cialty.

During alterations business is con-
tinuing as usual and announcement of
completed alterations will soon be
made. The interior and exterior work

has been done by M. Lifsher and Son
local contractors.

Those who enjoy good cooking and
the delight of dining out should be
sure to visit Abram’s and Friedman
located at 2016 Murray Avenue.



